
UPDATED: Concerned mom seeks
public’s  helping  locating
missing  New  Bedford  14-year
old
We are happy to report that Avaleena is now home, safe and
sound. Thank you to all of you who helped spread the word.

_____________________________________________________________
Original article:

“So Avaleena has been gone since 9:00am yesterday. She’s 14. I
am her mother she’s about 5’2” maybe 110-11lbs. She has braces
and a black hoodie with the letters ‘TK’ on it in white. She
has short brown hair right under her ears and brown eyes.

Last seen on Elm St. in the west end of New Bedford. Police
couldn’t do anything to bring her home.

I’m not getting into the details but I definitely need to know
she’s safe. I found out by checking her computer after she
left, that she’s been dating a sophomore from New Bedford High
School. He’s in ROTC.

If  you  have  seen  her  please  call  the  New  Bedford  Police
Department  or  me  at  508-985-3405  or  email  me  at
paulinoalicia9@gmail.com.”  -Alicia  Pike.
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